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Court Hearings for Child Support 

Child Support court hearings are dependent upon whether the Juvenile or Domestic Relations 

Courts are holding public hearings.   

• Administrative Child Support Hearings are currently being held by phone. You will 

receive information about what time your hearing is scheduled.  

• Juvenile Court Hearings are continued until July 2020. Notices about hearing dates have 

been sent to the address we have on file. 

• Domestic Relations Court Hearings have been continued until July 2020. Notices about 

hearing dates have been sent to the address we have on file. 

 

Instructions for all In-Person Hearings 

• Parties should limit attendees at hearings to self plus an attorney for court hearings. 

• Parties should reschedule or request a telephonic hearing if sick. 

• Parties are encouraged to wear a mask for the hearings and maintain good hygiene and 

social distancing protocols. 

 

Instructions for Telephone Hearings 

• Please forward any documents needed for the hearings to the Child Support Agency 

Email WCCSEA@jfs.ohio.gov  

• Please provide to the CSEA a good telephone number and email address to reach you 

concerning the hearing.  You will be contacted about participating in the hearing. 

• Some Hearings may be conducted by using a Microsoft Teams Software. These hearings 

will be recorded.  

o You may join the Teams Meeting by clicking on the link in the email that is sent 

to you.  

o If you do not have access to a computer, you may also call into the Teams 

meeting by phone. You can dial the meeting phone number and when prompted, 

please enter the conference ID followed by the # sign to enter the meeting.  
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